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Tag Rugby Club 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
I have been so impressed with the positive approach that the children have shown as we have 
started this term. I cannot underestimate that a good start to the term can have a huge impact 
on the attitudes to learning for the rest of the year/term. As a result, with very little 
disruption, the children have settled into learning and the routines very well. We do expect 
the virus to have an impact again but we wait to see how and when the virus manifests itself 
in the community.    
 
It is a delight to welcome our new starters this term and we hope the first few days have been 
settled. For new parents, please do keep in touch with class teachers if you need clarification 
about anything.  
 
We are now encouraging the children to sustain the normal routines now such as, reading for 
pleasure each day, Doodle maths 10 mins per day, regularly learning weekly spellings or new 
phonics sounds and other regular homework set by teachers. It has been lovely to hear about 
the various new books children have received at Christmas, which has motivated the children 
to explore new and exciting good reads. 
 
I am very pleased that we have managed to complete the new roof, despite the weather 
challenges of the autumn term. It feels strangely odd without scaffolding around the school 
but we are pleased to return to normal. Thank you for your understanding during this period 
of investment in our school roof.   
 
Mr Jones  
 
 
 
 

 
Tag Rugby club will be on Thursdays for children in Year 3-6 with Danny 
Harper. This club is free but children will need appropriate clothing, change 
of footwear and socks if possible, as well as lot of enthusiasm.  
 
If your child would like to attend this club please complete the google form 
below: 
 
https://forms.gle/LjvHRuoKCLE6TfPi6 

 
The club will take place on Thursdays, from 3:10pm to 4:15pm from 13th Jan – 10th Feb.  
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Primary Cross Country Trials 

 

 
 
 
 
Next Wednesday, Casterton School (Sedbergh Prep) will be hosting the area cross country 
trials. Pupils who have qualified and been chosen, will receive details for attendance at this 
event. Upper Junior children will have the potential to qualify for the county level event. Year 
3 and 4 are always invited to compete in the run and enable them to be ready for future years.  
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